
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 17, 2022 
 
Dear Stakeholders: 
 
The District Department of Transportation (DDOT) would like to extend its appreciation 
for your patience and understanding, while we are working on the Cleveland Park 
Streetscape and Drainage project.  
 
As part of the Cleveland Park Streetscape and Drainage project, the contractor began 
road testing in the Ordway Street NW alley behind Sam’s Park & Shop and this process 
includes temporary alley restrictions (7:00 am – 7:00 pm) for businesses receiving 
deliveries and trash pickup. We will make every effort to coordinate with trash 
companies so that trash is collected on a regular schedule, and we ask that you 
coordinate with your delivery companies to work within the given parameters. 
 
As a reminder, stairs will need to be removed by the contractor from the rear of 
CityPaws and Toe Tally Nails on Wednesday, May 18, 2022 for approximately 3-5 
business days, then will be placed back. 
 
Traffic controls will be in place to guide motorists, cyclists, and pedestrians safely 
through/around the work zone. All users of the roadway are advised to stay alert, be 
observant of signage and expect delays while traveling in this area. If you have any 
questions or concerns regarding the project or construction activities, please email 
info@clevelandparkstreetscape.com. Please visit the project website at 
www.clevelandparkstreetscape.com for construction schedule updates. 
 
We realize that construction can be an inconvenience and truly appreciate your 
patience while we make these improvements. Thank you for your patience and support 
as we work together to implement safer conditions for pedestrians, motorists, and 
cyclists along the Connecticut Avenue corridor. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
The Cleveland Park Streetscape and Drainage Community Outreach and Engagement 
Team 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 


